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At the request of the staff of Pennsylvania State Sen. Jim Ferlo, I attended a meeting of 
the Pittsburgh Green Innovators to answer logistical questions regarding the availability 
of Recovery Act funding for energy efficiency and renewable energy projects in 
Pittsburgh.  The meeting was attended by elected officials, their staffs, a representative of 
a private foundation and others; it focused on a particular project -- renovation of a 
former vocational school campus in Pittsburgh.  The meeting was also attended by 
Charles J. Kolling, Jr., who identified himself as a registered lobbyist in response to a 
question I posed to those in attendance.  My remarks were limited to logistical matters 
concerning types of funding available, eligible entities and NEPA.  
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